
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
In order to get the most out of the Pacific Avenue Redevelopment Plan, the City of Wildwood declared projects developed in the 
redevelopment area may qualify to receive a maximum long term tax exemption (PILOT) of 20 years for residential 
development and 10 years for commercial development. 
 
To qualify for the potential long term tax benefits of any redevelopment plan, a redeveloper must: 
 

1) Create a limited dividend entity – Consult your attorney for more information. 
2) Apply to the NJ DCA for approval as an Urban Renewal Entity – https://www.nj.gov/dca/divisions/lps/urban_renewal.html 
3) Have the newly approved Urban Renewal Entity request and return the City of Wildwood Application for Long Term Tax 
Exemption from the Wildwood City Clerk’s Office at 609-522-2444 extension 2239. 
 
For more information: Please see the Wildwood Long Term Tax Exemption Ordinance found on the following pages and consult 
your project attorney. 
  
 

 
 
FYI: In case your property does not fall within the Pacific Avenue Redevelopment Zone, Wildwood also has a citywide 5 year tax abatement on 
most improvements for more information or an application please reach out to Elaine Flounders, Senior Assessing Clerk at 609-522-2444 
Extension 2206 or Elaine@wildwoodnj.org . 
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